
We are happy to announce that Russ has accepted the postion of 
Assistant Director of Patrol, and will be joining the leadership team 
assisting in organizing and running daily patrol operations.  
Currently in his 27th year patrolling at Jay Peak, Russ has proven to 
be a wealth of knowledge, an excellent teacher and instructor, and 
calm under pressure - setting the example for professionalism when 
running dispatch.  Safety conscious, an environmental steward, and 
detaildetail driven, Russ brings a skill set that will help make 
advancements to our patrol.  Russ will also be taking charge of our 
patrol candidate program, coordinating the training of new patrollers 
starting next season.

Please join us in welcoming Russ to his new role and congratulating 
him for a job well done.

Dave Marchand | Director of Risk Management & Ski Patrol 
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